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Dear Parents, 

 

Year 6 have been invited to take part in a Christmas concert at Norwich Cathedral on Thursday 28th November. 

‘Gabrieli’, a choir and ensemble of musicians, are presenting ‘A Grand Georgian Christmas’ and we are going to sing 

as part of a massed choir during the performance. We will be working together to prepare in school and are excited to 

share this lovely opportunity with the children.  

 

You can find out more about it here: https://www.gabrieli.com/event/grand-georgian-christmas/  

 

The children will need to come to school in uniform as usual that morning. Before we leave school, we shall change into 

our concert outfits: children will be provided with a performance t-shirt and we are asked to wear black trousers or a black 

skirt.  

 

The timings on the day will be as follows: 

- After lunch: we will depart school in the minibus  (Children will be able to have a school meal) 

- 14:15    We arrive and are seated in the cathedral 

- 15:00    We take part in a rehearsal workshop 

- 16:30    We go to The Norwich School where dinner will be provided 

- 18:30    We return to the cathedral  

- 19:00    The concert begins 

- 20:45    The concert ends and the minibus departs back to school 

- 21:30/45   We expect to arrive back at school 

If you would like to come and watch, you are able to buy tickets. These are up to £15 each and are limited to two per 

purchase. Tickets are now live so we recommend booking quickly! If you are coming and wish to take your child after the 

concert, please let us know. Alternatively, we will bring them back to school in the minibus for you to collect.  

 

This link should take you to the ticket office: 

 

 https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/booking/select/RdiEJKhzXNnT 

 

We are asking for a small contribution towards transport, of £3 per child. Please give permission and make this payment 

on Scopay. Thank you very much. 

 

Many thanks and we hope to see you there, 

 

Mrs Watchorn 
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